
  

 

 

School Returns Term 2 – TUESDAY 25th July 

DIARY DATES : TERM 2, 2023 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 1/5 

Term 2 STARTS 

2/5 

Cross 

Country- 
selected students 

 

3/5 4/5 5/5 

Week 2 8/5 9/5 Mothers Day 

Stall  

10/5 11/5 12/5 

Week 3 15/5 16/5 

 
 

17/5 18/5 19/5 

Week 4 

 

22/5 23/5 24/5 25/5 26/5 

Week 5 29/5 30/5 31/5 1/6 2/6 

Week 6 5/6 6/6 7/6 8/6 9/6 

 
Week 7 12/6 

Public 

Holiday 

 

13/6 14/6 15/6 16/6 

 Week 8 19/6 20/6 

 

21/6 22/6 23/6 

 

Week 9 26/6 27/6 28/6 29/6 30/6 

    
Week 10 3/7 4/7 5/7 6/7 7/7 

2.10pm dismissal 

 

        NEWSLETTER  

PRINCIPAL:  Jennie-Marie Gorman 

21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
PHONE:   8381 8911      
EMAIL: dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au   
HOME PAGE: www.sheidowps.sa.edu.au 
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   HEALTHY…     WELL-THY          …AND WISE! 

 
 

And with that term 1 is over! 

 

We have had a very busy term 

with lots of great learning 

happening in all classes.   

 

I wanted to let you know that from 

next term we will be running a 

breakfast club program supported 

by our PCW Deb Smith and Kick 

Start for Kids.  This came about 

after talking to parents who saw 

this as a wellbeing opportunity for 

students to come to school and 

make connections before the day 

starts.  All students are welcome 

and if any parents would like to 

come and have a coffee/tea you 

are welcome too.  Students can 

come to the courtyard on 

Tuesdays from 8.10 and will be 

able to leave when the bell goes 

at 8.25.  There will be a member 

of leadership on duty each week 

to support the program and 

students. 

 

Thank you to Deb and the team in making this happen.  

 

On Anzac Day we have two students representing our school at the dawn service at 

Hallett Cove.  We will be placing a wreath as part of the ceremony.  Thank you to Mia 

and Andy for being our school representatives. 

 

I wish you a lovely break and look forward to seeing you all next term. 

 

Jennie-Marie 



Autumn Festival 

Steiner classes and families gathered last Thursday for a 
celebration of the change of seasons and to be ready for the cool 

winds of Autumn and Winter approaching.  

The Autumn Festival featured all classes singing songs of the 
seasons and helping bring to life an ancient  
tale of St Michael warding off the dragon.  

 
Music was provided by students from Class 6 and at the end of the 

performance each class brought forward baskets of food, both 
grown in gardens and from pantry shelves, to donate to local 

families in need.  

A joyful gathering outside followed with each class enjoying a 
shared afternoon tea, prior to heading home for a long weekend of 

Easter celebrations. 

 

 

 



Wacky week 
         Crazy Hair 

What I want to be when I grow up 



Sheidow Park School Sports Day! 

 
What a fabulous turn out, thanks to all who supported our annual Sports Day!  

Huge thanks to the captains Andy, Maya, Esme, Kara-Raine, Logan, Shayla, Maisy 

and Tyrone for leading the Health Hustle, their team chants and helping on the 

day.  
 

Massive congratulations to our overall winner O’Halloran, who were also our Spirit 

of Sheidow award winners (where points are awarded for being a good sport).  

Congratulations to Reynell for winning our R-6 relay. 
 

1st - O’Halloran   - 405 

2nd  - Hardy - 389 

3rd  - Reynell  - 371 

4th - Morphett  349 
 

This day wouldn’t come together without all the hard work of all teachers and 

SSO’s on the day so thank you, the school community appreciates your hard work. 

Thanks to all those that started races, lined students up and handed out race 

tickets, the students loved your enthusiasm and care. There are a few people who 

need to do that bit extra with set up, organising routines, photo editing, first aid 

and scoring, etc. so a big shout out to Miss NM, Tim, Rob, Sandie, Megan & Jodie.   

As usual there was a line up for our delicious canteen food, so again a big thanks 

to all canteen volunteers and our fantastic canteen manager Jodie!  

 

Lastly thanks to stalls and incursions for making the day run smoother, providing 

much needed caffeine for the adults, and supplying discount school uniforms: 

 

- Kylie AERO Kids Gymnastics (R-2 incursion) 

- Kelly Sports Tug O War (2/3 & ‘3/4 incursion) 

- Stay Active Ultimate Frisbee (4/5 & 5/6 incursion) 

- Little Blue Coffee Van  

- Sheidow Park School Uniform Stall  

- Naomi F for keeping the school community updated on Facebook and 

Instagram throughout the day. 

Our incursions were made possible by students completing 10 weeks of the 

Premiers Be Active Challenge in 2022, we received a $1000 grant for their 

dedication and hard work. We will complete the Premiers Be Active Challenge in 

2023 in Term. 

  

Thanks for another wonderful Sports Day during our Wacky Week 

Miss Sara  



A big Thankyou to Miss Sara 

Thank you for all the hard work and time you put into making sports 

day a huge success.  It is very well organised and all the students and 

staff love being part of such a great event, 

 so THANK YOU, you are AWESOME!! 

 

Here are some more photos from yesterday 







 



 



Uniform SALE!  

Due to the change in school logo, we have some old stock that we are selling at a 
reduced price. We also have some current logo stock from our old supplier that we 
will be selling too. The stock is limited and there are various sizes available. Students 
will be able to wear old logo stock till the end of 2025. Next term we will advertise 
some before and after school times/dates where you will be able to come and look 
and purchase this clothing.  
 
From Term 2 we will be using another supplier for our school uniforms. We are 
excited to have Marino Uniforms as our new supplier. Their products are high quality 
with more affordable prices. They have a shop that you can visit on South Road 
Clarence Gardens but from Term 2 you will also be able to order and purchase 
things on QKR. The orders will be dropped at school on a weekly basis for you or 
your child to pick up. So convenient! 

 



 

    Basketball Players Wanted 

We are looking for basketball players – we play at  
Morphett vale Stadium after school – times vary  

from 3.45pm, 4.20pm, 5.00pm, 5.40pm 

 
Rec/Year 1 – play Friday after school 
Year 2/3 – play Tuesday after school 

Training is at school 
Please let Jodie in the front office know if you  

would like more information 8381 8911 OR  dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

mailto:dl.1537.info@schools.sa.edu.au


Library News 

              

               

 

 



                       OSHC News    
April Vacation care 
We have a few spots left for our April Vacation Care program, the excursion days are filling up 
extremely fast, so if you’d like to attend, get in quick so you don’t miss out on all the fun! Don’t forget a $50 deposit per 
family is required to secure your bookings.  
 

New Casual booking fees 
As of term 2, Monday 1st May 2023 Casual booking rates will come into effect. These rates are inclusive of those who 

don’t have permanent bookings at the service. They will be charged an additional $5.00 per OSHC session, per child to 

accommodate last minute staffing, food supply and resources. BSC $25.00 ASC $35.00 (for those who are eligible for 

CCS this will be included in your subsidised amount). 

Permanent fees will remain the same at BSC $20.00 and ASC $30.00 

Please don’t hesitate to speak to Vanessa to discuss your bookings. 
 

Term 2 Bookings 
Please let us know ASAP if you require bookings during the term, either permanent or casual to assist us with staffing. 
If you require care for your child especially on a Tuesday afternoon (early finish) please notify us ASAP as we book out 
with 50 children almost every week, so the later booking time, the less chance you have of securing a spot. Once we 
reach capacity we are unable to accept any more children, due to licensing and staffing. Parents will be advised and 
children will be sent to the front office and need to be collected from there. 
 

Medical forms 
Please remember if your child requires medication or a puffer at OSHC you are required to provide up to date medical 
plans from a GP as well as the medication.  It is a legal requirement whilst they attend our service. If these elements are 
not provided, the children will be unable to attend the service. 
Please speak to Vanessa if you are unsure if your child’s dates (plans or medication) have expired. 
 

Cancellation Policy 
Just a reminder that we have a no cancellation policy regarding bookings. Unfortunately once you make the booking 
regardless if your child attends the session or is unwell and does not attend you will still be charged, however you are 
still eligible for CCS (and for most families) are only required to pay the gap payment.  
I understand it is frustrating when children become ill on the day and therefore don't require the session however we 
still need to pay staff that have been booked to cover the staff to ratio legalities.  
We are a service that is run purely on parent contributions (fees) and receive no government funding or support, 
therefore if fees are not paid and are asked to be cancelled without charge (by some parents) we then have to use the 
money to cover costs from the budgets of resources and food for the children. 
So please (without offence) do not ask to cancel and not be charged for sessions on the day/ or the next day etc. 
If your family is going away in the future please notify me asap and I can change those bookings, however please 
understand I cannot cancel sessions for illness, as does other services such as child care etc who are in the same 
position. 

Thankyou to the families that continue to support our service 🙂 
 

Don’t forget to notify us! 
Just a friendly reminder to please let us know if your child is absent, on holidays, school crossing duty, school sports, on 
excursion, school transition visit, camp, traffic duty or something else to avoid us having to search the school for them. 
As you can imagine it is a busy time during afternoon arrivals and affects ratios if educators are out having to look for 
children that will be arriving late or are not at school! 
 

Just a friendly reminder……. 
OSHC has a No cancellation policy, once booked and if you cancel, you will be charged for the session. 
If your child is unwell and will not be attending a booked session, please advise us as soon as possible as this saves 
considerable time looking for them after school has finished. 
 
Casual bookings 
Before School Care: Please advise staff before 7:00am prior to the session commencing.  
After School Care: Please advise OSHC before 2:30pm and then advise the school office. Bookings must be made through 
the OSHC service PRIOR to notifying the front office (as the staff are not responsible for staffing and ratios). 
Any walk in’s will be charged a walk in fee of $5.00 per child. 
We would like to wish all of our OSHC families a wonderful break, stay safe and enjoy the holidays!  



Community News 

 
 

Positive Partnerships Parent /Carer Workshop 

This workshop will be held at a venue in Marion on  
the 14th & 15th June 2023 

It is for parents, full time carers and grandparents. It 
provides an opportunity for local families to learn more 
about autism and ways to strengthen the home-school 

partnership. 
 

Registration - Positive Partnerships (arlo.co) 
www.positivepartnerships.com.au 

Positive Partnerships | World Autism Acceptance Month - 
new animation… 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpositivepartnerships.arlo.co%2Fregister%3Fsgid%3Dba50615a6a724940adf120112d35a61f&data=05%7C01%7CJodie.Suisted116%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Ca0f9e2c881f04f80acc808db3b11bb6c%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638168719587203054%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FjPopIxI7QO3%2B5mkCFur9n5YC6uBjiPa%2FlSFw87QP74%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.positivepartnerships.com.au%2Fnews%2F2023%2Fworld-autism-acceptance-month-new-resources&data=05%7C01%7CJodie.Suisted116%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Ca0f9e2c881f04f80acc808db3b11bb6c%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638168719587203054%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6O%2Fg2zgTiRJ33ehvYFZc6UhRPSwH5N58vW6XnB8qzgA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.positivepartnerships.com.au%2Fnews%2F2023%2Fworld-autism-acceptance-month-new-resources&data=05%7C01%7CJodie.Suisted116%40schools.sa.edu.au%7Ca0f9e2c881f04f80acc808db3b11bb6c%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638168719587203054%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6O%2Fg2zgTiRJ33ehvYFZc6UhRPSwH5N58vW6XnB8qzgA%3D&reserved=0


 



 



 
 
 



 





 
 



 



 

 





 





 


